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The Permanent Forum recommends that the Organization of American States
establish a consultation mechanism, composed of experts from indigenous
peoples, as part of the effort to ensure national implementation of the American
Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples, the United Nations Declaration
on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples and the Indigenous and Tribal Peoples
Convention, 1989 (No. 169).


